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Th� Yea� 
tha� ha� bee�
2023

Summer Street Party

The introduction of the gate opening 
and closing schedule has meant far less 
wear and tear and maintenance visits. It 
is a balance between security and care.

Lamppost refurbishment, painting
and renumbering

Protecting the beauty and character of Golf Side
through defence of the ASLC or Land Registry 

has been a full- time job
for the Committee this year

The seven trees planted along Golf Side for the 
Queen's Jubilee have all survived 2023 and are 
now starting to provide colour and character 

to our road.
They also provide much needed shade for the

gate cabinets and verge preservation.



YOUR

With so much building work taking place on the road and more underway 
in 2024, we all need to be much more safety conscience than we have 

been, and that especially applies to driving too fast on Golf Side.  Much of 
the speeding is of our own making, so we again remind residents to please 

observe the speed limit and reiterate the speed limit to your visitors and 
contractors as well..

15mph is set for the well being and safety of all users of the road, 
particularly when it comes to pedestrians, both young and old. 

Help keep Golf Side a safe place to live.

SPEEDING



There is a whole section 
of your GSRA website 
dedicated to resident 
recommended services

DID YOU KNOW?

Did you know . . .

golfside.uk/recommended
visit

Please let us 
know your 

recommended 
suppliers

Street Parking

Visitors should park on your 
drive before parking on our 
narrow roadway.

BE CONSIDERATE



Download your 
own copy from 

our website

golfside.uk/resources

Please remember it is your responsibility to report to Sutton Council 
when a bulb is burned-out in the lamppost in front of your property.

Street Lamps



From your Committee

Merry Christmas!


